
This was launch event for Bearwood Medical Centre with a restart of PPG meetings in
person.  It was an opportunity for patients to find out more about diabetes, cholesterol,
update on PPG, social prescriber introduction and how to sign up for the next meeting. 

Patients were also given bags with further information on diabetes and was offered
the option for further diabetes support from a Social Prescriber.

This will be followed up with a series of health awareness over the coming months.

Bearwood Medical Centre
Diabetes Awareness & PPG Meeting

“We are pleased with the outcome of the event, especially
with this being the first since the pandemic.”

Comment from Practice Manager:



"I thought the 
meeting was 
very helpful

 and interesting."

Would you like to be next to showcase what your GP surgery is
doing to improve the patient experience?

Please contact Melissa Elders - Community Outreach Lead
078852 14547 email:

Melissa.Elders@healthwatchsandwell.co.uk 

Practice update

“I found it 
very helpful. Having 

doctor present was very helpful 
and I felt I received the correct

information needed to make changes
and prevent myself from developing

diabetes. I’m grateful for the information
pack we received to help educate us in

choosing healthy food and enabling
 us to read labels properly. 

Thank you.”

The practice now advises patients
to call at 10.00am or 3.00pm for
non-appointment issues or review
queries. 

Reception staff will be undergoing
care adviser training to help assist
patients more effectively.

Comments from the patients 
that attended. “Thank you so very 

much to everyone 
concerned at the

Bearwood Medical
Practice. It was well

 worth the visit, 
both helpful and

 informative.”

“It is proactive
 way of supporting 

patients.”

“I’ve learnt something
 today and it’s
 been helpful.

20 patients attended.



Upcoming events

See poster for 
sign up details.

See poster for 
sign up details.




